Dear Friends,

It is that time of the year to call your attention to the furture needs of your church. The projected budget for 1967 is as follows:

Stipend	\$2220
Pension Fund	400
Mission Quota	1406
Mortgage	1080
Utilities	1190
Maintenance	420
Insurance	158
Church School	150
Telephone	88
Supplies	90
Miscellaneous	65

Total \$7267.

Our total estimated receipts for 1966 are \$6430. We therefore need additional income of approximately \$800, or an increase of 15% in our pledges, if we are to meet the anticipated needs for 1967. It would greatly encourage your Bishop's Committee if you could revize your pledge upward; or if you do not already pledge, to make one. Pledge cards will be available at the church on Sunday, Nov 6th. The Every Member Canvass will be conducted on Sunday, Nov. 13th.

Our Episcopal Church has played a distinguished part in Christian history. She has an important part to contribute to the present and the future. She is worthy of your continued loyalty and support.

"Every man shall give as he is able, according to the blessing of the Lord thy God which he hath given thee". Deut. 16.

Yours sincerely,

The Warden and Bishop's Committee